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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Flu Vaccinations 
 
 

The Immunisation Team are offering all year 7 – 11 students the opportunity to receive the flu vaccination 
in school. Please find attached the guidance notes for you read and parental consent form for you to 
complete stating whether you DO or DO NOT consent for your child to receive the nasal flu vaccination. 
 
Please make sure that you read the guidance notes carefully. If you are unsure whether your child 
should receive this vaccination or not or have any concerns, please contact the Immunisation Team on 0121 
466 3460 or email the team on BCHNT.BirminghamImms@nhs.net or BCHNT.Solihullimms@nhs.net 
 
We are currently awaiting the date from the Immunisation Team as to when the vaccinations will be taking 
place. In the meantime, could you complete and return the enclosed form to the School Office no later than 
Friday 3rd December 2021. 
 
You can find further information about this vaccination at www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/imms or by 
contacting the Immunisation Team whose details are at the bottom of the guidance sheet. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss L Pearce 
Student Services and Administration Manager 
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